
                   COUNTY OF AMHERST                       

Public Information Officer 
AMHERST COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

153 WASHINGTON STREET 
P. O. Box 390 

AMHERST, VIRGINIA 24521 
 

For Immediate Release                              November 10, 2022 

Board Adopts Resolution to Promote the Virginia 250 Commission 

At their November 1, 2022 meeting, the Amherst County Board of Supervisors adopted a resolution giving 
the Director of Recreation, Tourism, and Cultural Development the authority to create a committee to aid 
in planning for the Virginia American 250 Commission (VA250 Commission).  

 The VA250 Commission is coordinating efforts with local government agencies to form local committees 
through 2026 to promote the history and the signing of the Declaration of Independence. The goal is to 
promote the history of our nation's founding through events in Amherst County with different partnerships. 
The local VA250 committees will assist with planning and coordinating programs occurring within the 
Amherst community regularly with the VA250 Commission and be applying for grants to help fund events 
and planned activities. 

To learn more about VA250 Commission, visit www.va250.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434) 946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9420  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 
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